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Mississauga.  Just because those two jurisdictions are more populous does 
not mean they have the right to trample on those of Caledon.   

The way I see it, Canada's system of government has two chambers for a 
reason.  The House of Parliament is representation by population.  The 
senate is representation by province.  This is to give smaller provinces, such 
as P.E.I., some voice at the national level, and protect them from being run 
over by more populous provinces such as Ontario and Quebec.  Why ever on 
earth should the municipal structure not have the same safe-guards?   

In fact, it does.  The oft quoted section 218 in Chapter 25 of the Municipal 
Act includes “…in addition to anything else the Minister wishes to 
consider…”.  In other words, the concept of representation by population can 
be tempered and modified with other factors and considerations. 

I might point out that the American system is structured in exactly the same 
way.  The House of Representatives is representation by population, the 
Senate protects states' rights. 

The November 26th motion, and the way in which it was presented, was an 
egregious political move by Brampton and Mississauga against Caledon.  I 
would have expected better from Patrick Brown.  To vote in favour of it was 
an equally egregious betrayal by Councillor Groves against Caledon, and to 
me, her flimsy justification makes it even worse. 
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